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Compatibility between the old and the new template? 

 

The old version and the new version of the template are perfectly 

compatible. If a standard has been drafted using the old version, it 

can be opened in the new version and the text will be updated 

automatically once the information under the Doc.info tab has 

been updated. 

European foreword of EN ISO, how is it possible to 

integrate a specific sentence before the ratification 

(because the foreword is drafted by CCMC)? 

CCMC is responsible for drafting the European foreword for 

parallel work with ISO. If a special sentence needs to be added, a 

request can be sent to the publication team via the e-mail 

production@cencenelec.eu and one of the editors will take care 

of this special request. 

Many mistakes in the standards come from the normative 
references, is there a way to make it automatically? 

During the editing process, the CCMC editor will use the eXtyles 
tool to help prepare an xml version of the text. One of the benefits 
of this tool is that it will automatically correct any mistakes in the 
titles of normative references. It will also inform the editor if any 
references are outdated or withdrawn and will provide the correct 
superseding reference so that the editor can update the text. 

 

Is the .dot CEN aligned with the IEC .dot? The Standard Template for Drafters can be used by both CEN and 
CENELEC members to draft documents. Since the Internal 
Regulations Part 3 is based on the ISO/IEC Directives - Part 2, the 
structure and drafting rules that guide the template are the same. 
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